To: Whom it may concern
From:  The Pelican Group

RE: Services of Mr. Paul McKay

The Pelican Group acknowledges Paul McKay for his valued services in representing our organization
in fhe reneWOl Of our OFHCE |eﬂse.

Paul demonstrated niche market knowledge and negotiating skills and tactics that provided noticeable

leverage in negotiating the terms of our office lease. With his assistance we were able to achieve a
lower than expected renewal rental rate.

Without hesitation, we recommend Mr. Paul McKay as a valued real estate advisor.

Kindest regards,

The Pelican Group
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Harold Steele
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Robert McNary

Brian Harrington




